## All the News All t

## Dear Families,

Thank you to all of you that came to see our Rube Goldberg contraptions this morning. I was very pleased with how well they all turned out and how articulate the students were in their oral presentations.

I have included some information about <u>summer camp</u> at Pleasant Valley Christian Camp. The class took a field trip to PVCC early in the year for a day of fun. Info is stapled to this letter.

I have really enjoyed getting to know your kids this year. They are an energetic and enjoyable group. Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to a few F.R.O.Gs. We will miss them. I look forward to seeing the rest of you next year- we will wave down the hall ©.

## Homework:

**Spelling:** The test for last week's words will be Monday!

Math: Keep reviewing math facts all summer long. It will serve your kids well with 5<sup>th</sup> grade math!

Reading/LA: Read, Read all summer- It will also serve your kids well in 5<sup>th</sup> grade- all subjects©.

**PE** Be active!

**Keyboarding-** Keep working on it all summer- it will also serve the kids well in 5<sup>th</sup> grade!

**The 4 Fantastic Laws** – Ask your kids to tell you about this. It is the most important thing we talk about in fourth grade☺.

Millersylvania State Park 6/7 PLEASE plan on coming along. Let me know if you are able

to join us! Students need to BRING A LUNCH! There will be chips,

watermelon, and cookies to share.

Awards Assembly 6/8 9:30 in big gym. (Class awards will start about 8:45)

Last day festivities! 6/9 School is out at 12:00 ©.

Have a wonderful summer,

Mrs. Wilson

vwilson@foundationcampus.org <a href="http://mrswilsonslessons.blogspot.com">http://mrswilsonslessons.blogspot.com</a>